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Dear Mr. Danner: -

This letter clarifies and replaces the cover letter dated July 9, 2010, filed with Level 3
Communications’ Request to Retract Highly Confidential Agreement of Gregory L. Rogers

Exhibit C to the Confidentiality Agreement is being withdrawn because it was mistakenly

filed. Mr. Rogers is an in-house counsel and under the terms of the Protective Order not entitled to
have access to Highly Confidential information

An electronic copy of this letter was filed with the WUTC Records Department as of this
date. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me

Sincerely,
ATER WYNNE LLP

Susan CarpW

Assistant to Arthur A. Butler
Enclosures
cc: Parties of Record
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